
Families and the Gospel - Matthew 25:14-30 

As the man in the gospel entrusted his servants with his 

money, so God has entrusted our family to us.  Like the 

good servants we are expected, not to play it safe, but to 

selflessly and totally invest ourselves in each other. 

 
Can you Help?  A new Mom is looking for an in-
home sitter for a five-month old.  Full or part-time 
options available.  Call 814-327-5399 to inquire. 
 
     Join us at St. Bernardine Monastery for our Advent 

Reflections as we explore the Sunday Scriptures.  

Beginning on Wednesday, November 29th and on each 

of the Wednesdays of Advent we will reflect on the 

Scriptures for the coming weekend.  The workshop will 

be $20 per class or $60 for the four-week series.   

     All classes held at St. Bernardine Monastery, 768 

Monastery Road, Hollidaysburg.  To register please send 

your payment to:  Franciscan Friars, TOR, PO Box 139 

Hollidaysburg, PA  16648.  For questions please call 814-

695-3802.  We look forward to seeing you!  

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++         
GIVE BACK THROUGH #IGIVECATHOLIC! 

#iGiveCatholic on #GivingTuesday is coming soon...on 
November 28th! Our parish goal is $5,000. The site is 
currently open until Tuesday, November 29th.  Go to 
https://aj.igivecatholic.org/organizations/saint-matthew-

catholic-church 

     Through our faith-filled responses, we unite with 
thousands across the nation, and the world, giving 
back, and Giving Catholic, as we watch the ordinary 
become extraordinary. Saint Matthew’s donation will 
be used to help defray the cost of repair, sealing, 
and the restripe of lines in the Parish and School 
Parking Lots in 2024.   All donations from 
#iGiveCatholic go directly to our parish.  You may 
donate online or place your donation in the weekly 
collection.  There are envelopes in the gathering space 
marked I Give Catholic.  
 

The Contemporary Christian Trio “3 Four One”, 
known for its angelic harmonies, will present a 

Freewill Offering Christmas Concert on Sunday, 

December 3rd at St. Matthew Church at 3:00 pm.  

To help you on your Advent journey come and be 

inspired through the music performed in a way only 

“3 Four One” can.  You’ll hear familiar Christmas 

music and some of 3 Four One’s original music.   

The Catholic Daughters of the Americas Court 

Saint Rita is uniting with the Jewish Community 

and at their annual Christmas Party members will be 

asked to donate to the Altoona Jewish Federation to 

assist Israeli victims.  If any parishioner would like 

to join in this effort, you may make a donation.  

Please place your clearly marked donation in the 

collection basket or give your donation to the parish 

office or any CDA member.  You may make your 

check payable to either the Greater Altoona Jewish 

Foundation or CDA. Thank you! 

 

Altar Flowers this weekend are in 
celebration of the 51st Wedding 
Anniversary of Matthew and Cecilia 
Palmonka.  Congratulations!  

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Making the Most of Each Moment 

 
"Well done, good and faithful servant. Since you 

were faithful in small things, I give you more. Come 
share your master's joy." Matthew 25:21 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

God calls us to nurture and develop the gifts He 

has given us and then generously return a 

portion with increase.  He doesn’t want us to 

waste or hoard the gifts He has given us.  He 

expects us to grow our gifts, to use them wisely, 

and to be generous with them.  Unfortunately, 

many of us are not generous in proportion to all 

that God has given us.  God asks us to be 

generous with all our gifts, especially the one 

that means the most to you. 
 

SAINT  MATTHEW 

ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH 
1105  Cameron Avenue 

Tyrone, PA  16686 
  

Pastor:  Reverend Father Michael Pleva 
 

Phone: (814) 684-1480 (Parish Office & Rectory) 

Fax:      (814) 684-7969 
Website:    www.stmatthewtyrone.org 
Email:   stmatthewtyrone@gmail.com  
 

Parish Office Staff:     

Financial & Administrative Assistant:  Deborah Zakrzwski 
 
 

Office Hours:    
Monday   8:30 am to 12:00 pm 
Wednesday & Friday  8:30 am to 3:30 pm  
 
 

Director of Religious Education: Lauren Wright   
 

Call: (814) 312-0969 or email: lwright@dioceseaj.org 
 
 

Director of Music: Leslie Estep  
 

Call: (814) 684-4899 or email: lime458@verizon.net 
 
 

Elementary to High School Classes: (Grades K-11): 
Sunday mornings 9:00 am  to 10:15 am (weekly during 
the school year)  
 
 

OCIA:  Susan Burkholder  (814) 684-0352                                        
 

Ministry to the Homebound: Paula Lambert (814) 932-0651 
 

Pastoral Council -  Jason Terosky  (814) 883-0077                             

Finance Council -  Dennis Rozick  (814) 684-5511 

Cemetery Committee - Shirley Hall  (814) 931-0657 
 
 

Saint Matthew Catholic School 
 

“serving our community since 1869” 
Principal: Pauline Wiley 

School Phone: (814) 684-3510 

School web-site: www.stmatthew-school.org 

 
 

We welcome all visitors.  If you live in the area, please 

call the Parish Office to register and become an 

active member of our parish family.  
 

If you would like to have a MASS celebrated for the 

deceased members of your family, or friends, or for 

special intentions, please stop by or call the parish 

office.  

 

 

Novem ber 19 , 2023  
Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

Weekend Mass Schedule:  Saturday at 5:30 pm  
                 Sunday at 7:30 am 
                                              Sunday at 10:30 am 
Weekday Mass Schedule:  Wed., Thurs. & Friday at 8:00 am 
Holy Day of Obligation Mass Schedule:   9:00 am & TBD                                   

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday at 12:30 pm  
      or anytime upon request. 
Please remember if these times do not allow you to 

attend Mass you can do so at Saint Joseph Church in 
Bellwood either on Saturday at 4:00 pm or Sunday at 

9:00 am and the Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated on Saturday at 3:30 pm.  
 

Mass Schedule & Intentions: Nov. 18 ð Nov. 26 , 2023 

Sat. 5:30 pm John (Eddie) & Marty Rhoades – Aye Tepsic 

Sun.         7:30 am  Megan Fortney – Shawn, Marie,  

                  Tom, Kristen Bettway 

Sun.       10:30 am  For the People    

Mon.        8:00 am  St. Joseph - Bellwood 

Tues.       6:00 pm  St. Joseph – Bellwood 

Wed.       6:00 pm Thanksgiving Day Mass - St. Matthew 

Thurs.      9:00 am  Thanksgiving Day Mass - St. Joseph 

Fri.            8:00 am Mae Romano – Joseph & Laurel Hogan  

Sat.         5:30 pm  Randall Narehood - Mike & Kathy 

                                                                 Narehood 

Sun.        7:30 am  Margie Adamczyk – Marg Triana 

Sun.       10:30 am  Cannistraci Family-  Mary Jane 

                           Cornelius 
 

Sanctuary Candle for the week of November 

19th is in support of the Jewish Community.   

about:blank
about:blank
http://www.stmatthew-school.org/


 

 

 LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE 
Weekdays   D Cunningham 
 

Lectors ð November 25 and 26, 2023 
Sat.   5:30 pm   J Ieraci, G Miller, D Cunningham 

Sun.  7:30 am   A Lynn, K Pearson 

Sun. 10:30am  R Parker, D Parker, I Maceno 
 

Extraordinary Ministers Eucharist–Nov. 25/26, 2023 

Sat.    5:30 pm  P DelBaggio, C O’Rourke, R Bunch 

Sun. 7:30am   S Zakrzwski, D Zakrzwski, M Rozick 

Sun. 10:30am S Stoner, D Castagnola, S Thomas 
 

Altar Servers:  November 25/26, 2023  

Sat.    5:30 pm   A Vasbinder, G Vaughn 

Sun.   7:30 am   TBD 

Sun. 10:30 am   B Davis, A Davis 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A choir is forming for Christmas Eve Midnight 
Mass.  Rehearsals will be held on Monday evenings 
at 6:30 pm in the sanctuary on the following dates: 
Nov. 20th, Nov. 27th, Dec. 4th, Dec. 11th, and Dec. 
18th.  We will prepare special music/carols for 11:30 
pm – Midnight, as well as the music for 
Mass.  Questions? Contact Leslie Estep (info. on 
front of bulletin).  ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 
The Friar’s Nook Gift Shop is having a 20% off the 
entire store on Saturday, November 25th.  The 
Friar’s Nook Gift Shop is located on the campus of 
St. Bernardine Monastery at 793 Monastery Road, 
Hollidaysburg and the shop hours are 10 am to 4 
pm. 
    
 

PLEASE  PRAY  FOR  OUR  ILL  AND  HOMEBOUND 
Elizabeth Adler, Sandy Ashcroft, Margaret Baker, Clinton 

Bisenger, Matt Bland,  Lauren Bochart, Carol Brantner, Larry 

Brisbin, Jaxon Brown, Michael Brown, Anna and Charles 

Cannistraci, Sue Chambers, Jordan Coffman, Nancy Damico, 

Sharon Dannaway, Ryan DelBaggio, Harrison DeVore, Sharon 

Dick, Cheryl Diebold,  Nate Dorman, Sergio Echeverria, Dorothy 

Fleming, Catherine Garland, Barb Gaval, T.C. Gheer, Perry 

Glace, Bob Grimarml, Mike Gurekovich, Dan Hahn, Sharon 

Hahn, Bill Hall, Shirley Hall, Dorothy &  Jim Heaton,  John 

Herist, Peggy Hickman,  Bill Hunter,  Peg Irvin, Kitty Johnston, 

Steve Johnson, Dennis Kasic, Brian Kelley, Alexis Kensinger,  

Mike Long, Rose Long, Jerry Lynn Jr., Bob Macie,  Mel & Carter 

MacMillin, Shawn Marie, Suzan Martindale, Colette McCaffrey, 

Tucker McCloskey, Mike & Sue McKean, Erik McMulloch, 

Michael McNelis, Donald Miller,  Frank & Pam Moore, Donna 

Miller, Sarah Miller, Tracy Miller, Helen Molnar, Robert Molnar, 

Ailani Myers, Alberta Naylor, Peggy Nelson, Patty Norris, 

Lawrence Papi, Adam Perry,  LeeAnn Spangler Price, Halee 

Ridgeway, Shannon Riley, Gary Ritchey, Joel Rivera, Leonard & 

Donna Romano, Lucille Romano, Suzanne Ross, Delores 

Schreffler, Sue Scordo, MaryJane Shank, John Scott, Harry 

Sickler,  Dorothy Smyder, Evelyn Stever, Mike Stack, Chris 

Stoner, Mark Turiano, Dale VanHorne,  Ethan Vila, Patty Walsh, 

Mary Ward, Stephanie Wage, Frank White, Bob White, Sam 

Whitesill, Rachel Harshman Wiggins, Kimberly Hovis-Williams, 

Liam Wirtner, George Wolfe, Roberta Woomer, Crystal Wright,  

Ann Yaniello, Esther Zane. 

 

Pro-Life Christmas Cards available from the 

Citizens Concerned for Human Life, Blair County 

Chapter, has Christmas cards for sale.  Two beautiful 

designs are offered, one entitled “A Savior is Born,”  

capturing Mary’s emotions of love and tenderness as 

she gently holds her newborn Son, Jesus.  The other 

card is entitled “Light of the World,” and illustrates 

the Nativity scene in silhouette, against a night time  

Bethlehem backdrop.  Packages of 11 cards will be 

available for $9 in the gathering space the weekend 

of November 25/26 or contact Christ Stoner at 

christev@verizon.net. 
 

8 Week Faith & Immigration Justice Class Begins 

Week of January 14, 2024 - The Faith and Immigration 

Justice class invites small groups to enter into a healthy 

dialogue around faith and immigration.  The classes will 

run on either Tuesday or Thursday evenings.  For more 

information  contact Teresa Jeffries at 814-381-1317 or 

jeffriesteresa2@gmail.com  A Program Booklet is also 

available in the gathering space.   

 

Stewardship Reflection          
     Today’s readings challenge us to live not for the ‘here 

and now’, but rather with eternity in mind.  We are 

reminded that we will be called one day to give an account 

for the gifts God has given us – our physical, intellectual 

and material gifts – as well as the gift of time itself.  We 

must examine our lives to determine whether we are 

making the best use of our gifts with the time we have been 

given to use them.  

     Let us embrace the stewardship way of life, using all 

the gifts entrusted to us – time, Talent and Treasure – in 

such a way that at the end of our life on this earth, we will 

hear those words from our Father:  “Well done, my good 

and faithful servant… Come, share your master’s joy.” 
 

St. Matthew School is hosting a Marianna’s 

Fundraiser.  The hoagies and pizza sell for $9.00 

each.  Pick-up in Harkins hall is scheduled for 

Thursday, November 30th from 8-9 am.  

Anyone interested in placing an order should see 

Jamie DiDomenico in the gathering space.   
 

FAMILIES NEEDED FOR ADVENT 

WREATH – CANDLE LIGHTING! In 

two weeks we will begin the new 

church (liturgical) year and our four-

week period of preparation for the 

joyous celebration of Christmas.  We are asking our 

parish families to participate in the Advent wreath 

candle lighting at the start of each of our Advent 

weekend Masses.  A sign-up list for this can be 

found in the vestibule.  Please participate and sign 

up today!  
 

Thanksgiving Food Bank Collection:  Consider 

donating nonperishable items to the Tyrone Food 

Bank during the Thanksgiving Mass on Wednesday, 

November 22nd at 6 pm or the weekend of 

November 25/26.  The Food Bank has suggested 

that donating multiples of the same item helps more 

families obtain the same food.  Thank you for your 

generosity.  
 

Rest in Peace - Please pray for the repose of the soul 

of Jim Fleming, husband of Dorothy Fleming.  May 

God grant him eternal peace in His kingdom and his 

loved ones comfort and strength. 

A Thanksgiving Prayer for your Table 
 

Dear Lord, on Thanksgiving Day,  

we bow our hearts to You in prayer. 

We give You thanks for all You have done, 

mostly for the gift of Jesus Christ, Your Son. 

For beauty in nature, in which we see Your 

Glory, for joy and health, friends, and family. 

For our daily sustenance, Your mercy and 

care, these are the blessings You kindly share. 

So today we offer this response of praise with 

a promise to follow You all of our days. 

Amen. 
 

The Knights of Columbus are seeling raffle 

tickets for baskets of cheer and cases of beer.  

Tickets are $2.00 each or 3 tickets for $5.00.  

All proceeds from this fundraiser will benefit 

Saint Matthew Schoo.  The drawing will be 

December 30th.  
 

Available in the Gathering Space 
●Lector workbooks for 2024.   

●Advent candles $3.00 per box.  

●Advent pamphlets- please take one and for a friend. 

●Beg. Nov. 19th Angel Tree  
 

Virtual Trip for Jesus’s Birth – If We hurry, we can 

be in Bethlehem for Jesus’s birth.  It’s only 5,885 miles.  

Do you walk, walk your dog, job, hike, bike, horseback 

ride, ride a stationary bike?  Those miles can add up as 

a group and with a pledge of 25 cents or more we can 

buy a gift for the Infant Jesus.  And that gift of charity 

can stay right here in our area too.  Just sign up in the 

Gathering Space by the next two weekends (11/18 

and 11/25) and get started on the journey. Trip will 

start November 27 and end December 11th when 

pledges will be due.  Local charities to benefit will 

include:  Tyrone Food Bank, Catholic Charities, St. 

Matthew School, Sr. Paul’s Soup Kitchen.  You can 

track your miles and report weekly to 

tyrone.pa.bill@gmail.com  Honor your pledge by 

December 11th.  If you can’t participate but would like 

to pledge - $25 pledge will get you 100 miles,   $100 will 

take us 400 miles.  Let’s keep St. Matthew’s generous 

hearts helping those in need as a gift toward the birth of 

our loving and merciful Lord Jesus.   

Financial Report – November 12,  2023 
Regular Weekly (Sunday) Collection   $4,250  $28 (children) 
Weekly (Sunday) Collection Goal        $5,700 
 

Beginning July 1, 2023 and Ending June 30, 2024 
Year to date Sunday Collection Income    $101,401 

Year to date Sunday Collection Goal    $115,000 
 

Yearly Collection Goal for Sundays               $296,400 
 

2023 Year to date Bingo Net Income  $    35,655 
Second Collection   $         196  
SMS Catholic School Envelopes  $         257 

Religious Education Envelopes  $           55 
 

Good Samaritan   $         322 
 

2023 Catholic Ministries Drive  TARGET    $     30,406 

CMD Donations for 2023   (160%) $     48,520 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 Catholic Ministries Drive TARGET    $   32,145 

Donations for 2018 as of Nov. 4th ,  2018    $   35,670 

Consider using My E-Offering (see link on the website) and 
please THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND 

GENEROSITY! 

mailto:christev@verizon.net
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